
 
 
To: All Media 
 
Att: News Editors / Transport Reporters 
 
25 November 2019 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Relocation of the West Rand TOLAB  
 
The Gauteng Department of Roads and Transport wishes to notify public transport operators 
in the West Rand District Municipality (WRDM) of the relocation of its Transport Operating 
Licensing Administrative Board (TOLAB). 
 
The office is relocating from its current location at the District Municipality to a building 
situated at corner Emdeni and Kagiso Avenue in Kagiso Township, Krugersdorp. 
 
Services are expected to resume on Wednesday, 27 November 2019.  
 
The Department humbly requests clients to approach the Johannesburg TOLAB offices for 
payments, as the Kagiso offices are unable to process electronic payments. 
  
TOLAB’s are one-stop service centres bringing public transport licensing services to clients. 
 
They receive, process and award road transport Operating Licenses to various service 
providers, including minibus taxis, busses, shuttle, metered taxi, scholar, staff and chartered 
services.   
 
The Department humbly apologises for any inconvenience the interruption of services may 
cause. 
 
ENDS!!  
 
Issued by the Gauteng Department of Roads and Transport. 
 
For more information, please contact Melitah Madiba on 073 644 9935 or Theo Nkonki 
on 082 719 6404. E-mail : PressOffice.gpdrt@gauteng.gov.za 
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